SPEED S.E.J.A. #802 Telephone: 708-481-6100

1125 Division Street TDD: 708-481-6100
Chicago Heights, Illinois 60411-2491 : Fax: 708-481-5713
SP€ED
October 28, 2016

Ms, Tamera Thomas
17502 Butternut Road
Hazel Crest, IL 60429

Dear Ms. Thomas:

On behalf of the SPEED Governing Board I’d like to thank the SPO for the generous donation of the Wii game
system. The game system will be a great addition to the PBIS game room at Independence.

The staff of SPEED thanks you for this generous donation.

Sincerely,
S
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Sharon Rossiter
Superintendent
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From: Linda Wilson
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 1:30 PM
To: Mary Keenan
Cc: Amina Payne
Subject: RE: Donations

To SPEED SPO organization

From: Mary Keenan

Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2016 12:33 PM
To: Linda Wilson

Cc: Amina Payne

Subject: RE: Donations

Who would we address the thank you to?

From: Linda Wilson

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 3:54 PM
To: Sharon Rossiter; Mary Keenan

Cc: Amina Payne

Subject: Donations

Mrs. Rossiter,

We received a donation from the SPO last week. They purchased a Wil game system for our students (Elementary and
Independence). We will be using the system for our PBIS game room this year.

Linda Wilson
Principal

Independence Schools

Sent from my iPad



